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City Entrance Signs 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the remaining four City Entrance Signs, proposed to be created as per the 

Highway Entrance Features Concept Plan, not be constructed; 

2. That $374,229.74 be returned to the Reserve for Capital Expenditures; and 

3. That funding continue to be provided to maintain the existing City Entrance Signs. 

 
History 
At the August 14, 2017 meeting of the Standing Policy Committee on Planning, 
Development and Community Services, a report of the General Manager, Community 
Services Department, dated August 14, 2017, was considered. 
 
Your Committee supports the above recommendations and is also requesting that the 
Administration report with a reduced scope sign option, including visuals, that would be 
done in-house, with each location itemized.  It is intended that the Administration will 
bring forward a separate report on this aspect to the August 28, 2017 City Council 
meeting. 
 
Attachment 
August 14, 2017 Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 


